October 12, 2022

RE: Notification of Abutting Property Owners Application for Tyler Thorpe for the
Construction of a 300-Kilowatt Fuel Cell Customer-Side Distributed Resource at
the Yale New Haven Health Park Avenue Medical Center, 5520 Park Avenue
Trumbull, Connecticut 06611

Hello,

| would like to inform you that | have filed an application before the Planning and Zoning
Commission of the Town of Trumbull for a special permit for the property located at 5520
Park Ave Trumbull, CT 06611.

We would like the construction and operation of a 300-kilowatt fuel cell and associated
equipment at the Yale New Haven Health Park Avenue Medical Center (“Medical Center”)
in Trumbull, Connecticut (the “Facility”). The Facility will be installed at 5520 Park Avenue.
Electricity generated by the Facility will benefit the Medical Center’s operation, and any
excess electricity will be exported to the electric grid.

If you, or your representative, have any interest in my application, you are invited to attend
the Planning and Zoning Commission Public Hearing to be held in the Council Chambers
of Trumbull Town Hall (5866 Main Street) at 7:30 p.m., unless otherwise stated by public
notice, on November 16th, 2022.

Copies of the plans and documentary material relative to my application are on file in the
Planning and Zoning Office at Trumbull Town Hall and will be posted on the Town of
Trumbull website for inspection by you or your representative.

Public comment can be mailed to the Planning & Zoning Office or sent via email to
Ifinger@trumbull-ct.gov (must be received 24 hours in advance of the meeting) or public
comment can be made in-person at the public hearing.

Should you have any questions, concerns, or require additional information, please
contact me at (860) 204-6410., or the Planning and Zoning Office at 203-452-5044.

Thank you,

Tyler Thorpe



